Mrs. Henry G. Winters y spent Thanksgiving in s the guests of Mr. and ge McGrath.

mes Kent of St. Louis. spending the month of visiting her parents Mr. Albert Larson.

Mrs. Nels Nelson entermembers of their five ub last Saturday evening. pert Neitman of Waupon. the week-end guest of Mr. Raymond Sheahen.

arriet McGuire Leaming hildren of DeKalb, spent sgiving holidays with her r. and Mrs. J. F. Leaming. harles Montgomery of , N. Y., is visiting her sis-M. Shay.

Mrs. C. E. Hammer, of the Kit Cat Kitchen d, are the proud parents oy, born on Tuesday, Nov. Highland Park hospital. Mrs. Harry Weisbach re-

Highland Park Monday to St. Louis. They spent ing and the week-end with who attends the Principia re and who expects to n June.

Mrs. R. Kleiner and onita of Chicago were the guests of Mr. and Mrs. H.

drew Erickson was host-Lady Foresters last evehome on Central avenue. lar meeting of the Amern Auxiliary will be held day at the Green Tea Pot. Mrs. Roy Howe spent ng and the week-end in orings, Mich., with Mr. ther.





5.50 Gowns Slips Silk iderwear"

Vests nation Suits

1 Park 185

Talks On Mavels

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 3, 1931

Sergius P. Grace, vice president of e Bell Telephone research laboratories, will describe the marvels of modern science in a lecture-demonstration, sponsored by the North Shore Chambers of Commerce at 8 o'clock Thursday evening, Dec. 17, t the New Trier township high school, Winnetka.

A special committee, headed by Mr. Loren P. Meyer, chairman, assisted by B. P. Clark, B. E. Tberle, E. A. Belmont, G. R. Galloway, D. C. Moody and A. F. Ruttlinger, has been named as sponsors for this meeting.

"Play-o-fine Crink-o-hope" is the cryptic title of one feature of the demonstration on the present and forts netted \$62.25 were Mrs. Ward future maryels of sound transmis- Gauntlett, Mrs. Russell Sugden, sion to be given by Mr. Grace. Other items include the Artificial Larynx, the Thundering Heart Beat, Creeping Speech, Hearing a Picture, the Mrs. A. J. Johnson, Mrs. C. C. Kap-Electric-Stethoscope, the Dial that schull, Mrs. W. A. Woods Speaks, and other recent developments of scientific research.

The chambers of commerce have issued invitations to members of the various civic clubs and other civic bodies. Admission to the lecturedemonstration will be by ticket only.

On account of the limited seating capacity for this meeting, Mr. Meyer urges those who plan to attend to send in their acceptances as early as possible.

Says Apple Sales Are Larger This Season

John Western, president of the Bay-Lake Fruit Farms reports that the sale of apples this year bids fair to establish a record this year. During the last two months he reports that he has sold upwards of 2,700 bushels of apples, 800 gallons of apple cider, 300 gallons of cheery cider, several hundred cans of cherries and raspberries and several hundred pounds of honey. Economic conditions, he says, do not prevent discriminating people from buying good fruit. Mr. Western has a wayside store on Green Bay road near North Shore cemetery.

Ridge Farm Notes

On Tuesday, Nov. 24, the girls of Ridge Farm enjoyed a ride to the Onwentsia Hunt club and witnessed the hunt. Mrs. Ronald Boardman, Mrs. John Pirie and Mrs. Alex Pirie provided cars to convey the girls to the club.

Thanksgiving Day was an enjoyable one at Ridge Farm. In the afternoon a program of Eugene Field's poems was held in the living room of Stirling cottage. The following girls took part: Wynken, Blynken and Nod by Beatrice Salmonowitz; the Duel-Angeline Ronzani; Good Children Street - Josephine Perchau; Sugar Plum Tree-Mary Marcucelli; Boy Blue-Patricia Reynolds. Mrs. Emily Beers of Highland Park played three piano selections for the girls.

Thanksgiving evening the girls of Ridge Farm gave a Puritan play entitled "Thanksgiving Day in 1696."
Margaret Manning read "The Landing of the Pilgrim Fathers."

Sometimes we think that maybe Commodore Perry made a mistake in thawing out the Japanese.

Red Cross Drive Exceeds Last Years

Mrs. Robert Johnson and Miss Ellen Towler were chairmen of the fifteenth annual Red Cross Roll Call for Deerfield and Bannockburn.

Mrs. Johnson is pleased to report that the American Red Cross Roll Call for Deerfield and Bannockburn exceeded that of last year with a grand total of \$115.25. In addition to this the Junior Red Cross at the school sent \$10.38. Also half of the amount was raised in Bannockburn by Miss Ellen Towler's efficient efforts. The amount she raised was

The Deerfield workers whose ef-Mrs. C. W. Getty, Mrs. C. V. Steiner, Mrs. C. J. Davis, Mrs. Paul Dietz,

Mrs Robert Johnson thanks both communities for their co-operation.

Deny yourself the pleasure of Beautiful Flowers when prices are the lowest in 20 years.

Roses, Pompons, Sweet Peas and Chrysanthemums

Are in Profusion

ERWIN F. DREISKE FLORIST

55 South St. Johns

Tel. H. P. 600



Christmas Savings



You have received your Christmas Savings Check for the approaching Holiday. We trust that it will add materially to your enjoyment of that day. May we urge you to join in the new club for 1932. Now open...

NORTH SHORE TRUST COMPANY BANK

Corner Central Avenue and Sheridan Road